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 IB World School     IBelieve. IBelong. IBecome. 
 

 Skyline K-8 February 2, 2018 

  

 

Principal’s Corner 

Skyline Families, 

Happy Friday! Semester two is off to a great start. I cannot believe we 

are halfway through the year. We are adjusting to our new schedules 

and the transition has been pretty seamless. Our students and staff 

ROCK. 

Our new Spanish teacher for grades 2-5, Peter Gawronski, started this 

week. He is an awesome addition to our Skyline staff. Please ask your 

children what they learned this week in Spanish if they are in grades 2-

5. 

Courtney Tripp, our educational assistant, is now working all day every 

day. I will be hiring an additional educational assistant who will work 

17 hours a week next week. Hopefully the new employee will start in 

the next week or two. 

Thank you to those of you who came to the Principal Chat today. It is 

so nice meeting and talking to families. I appreciate and value all input 

in making Skyline K-8 the best! 

Report cards will come home today with students in grades K-5, and the 

middle school report cards will be sent home in the mail. If you have 

questions or concerns regarding the report cards, please reach out to our 

teachers or me. 

Please help spread the word to families with incoming kindergartners 

for fall 2018 that we will have our annual Connect To Kindergarten 

next Thursday, February 8th from 6:00p.m.-7:00p.m in the library. This 

is an informational night for families and children are welcome to 

attend. 

Auction tickets are on sale and offered at a discounted price until 

January 30th. Ton of fun is headed our way on March 10th at the 

Skyline K-8 Auction beginning at 4:30p.m. at the Rock Creek Country 

Club. I will be there and look forward to spending time with all of you. 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 8 

Connect to Kindergarten- 

6:00-7:00 pm  

February 13 

February 15 

7th Grade Career Tech 

Exploration  

February 15 

PTA/ Foundation Meeting- 

3:30-4:30 pm 

February 19 

President’s Day Holiday- No 

School  

February 21 

Late Start- 10:45 am 

February 22 

7th Grade STEM Night- 6:00-

7:00 pm 
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Have a great weekend! 

BG Aguirre 

In the Spotlight 

Grupo Condor 

A big thank you to Sarah Barten and the PTA for 

today's assembly with Grupo Condor! Students 

enjoyed listening and learning about the instruments 

and music from all over the world. 

 

IB Golden Award Winners 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS: 

Golden Shoe: Quietest class in the halls was awarded to Teacher Kelsey’s Class. 

Golden Spatula: Tidiest class in the lunchroom was awarded to Mrs. Dunn’s class. 

Golden Bat: Most dedicated and enthusiastic class in PE was awarded to Mrs. Sammon’s class 

Golden Mouse: Outstanding class in technology was awarded to Teacher Tom’s class. 

Golden Book: Best bunch of library visitors was awarded to Teacher Tom’s class. 

Golden Recorder: Most practiced and polished music class was awarded to Mr. Harkness’ class. 

Golden Football: Excellence during recess was awarded to the middle school students. 

Golden Broom: Tidiest Room was awarded to Mrs. Dunn’s class. 

Skyline Marathon 

This week, I am proud to recognize the 

accomplishments of Kelsey and Jordan Hill. They 

are the latest Skyline Eagle runners to complete 

their first Marathon! Running is a family affair for 

Jordan and Kelsey, and together they have 

motivated each other to both run in and outside of 

school. Both runners are now well on their way to 

completing their second Marathon! Runners, we are 

meeting in the gym on Thursdays for our morning 

and after-school runs. See you all for practice! 
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Medication Administration at PPS 

The school’s nurse/school health assistant provides consultation about medication administration that must 

occur at school. Only medication that is necessary to be given during the school day will be kept at school. 

Discuss with your medical provider about the time(s) of day that the medicine is needed. If possible, try to 

arrange to administer at home; this is safer for your child. 

  

By Oregon law, if medication must be given at school, you must: 

 Provide written permission (forms are available at school). Any change to the medication dose or 

schedule will require the parent to update the medication form and provide a current medical 

prescription from the healthcare provider. 

 Make sure all medication is in its original container and marked with the student’s name. (Ask the 

pharmacist for an extra bottle for school when getting prescriptions.) 

 All medication must be delivered to school by the parent or responsible adult designated by the 

parent. Students may not keep medications with them unless they have been identified as a self-

manager, have written parent permission, written physician permission for prescription medications, and 

are cleared by the principal to do so. Make sure the school has an adequate supply of all medications 

required by your child. 

Pick up the medication when it is no longer needed at school. All medication not picked up at the end of the 

school year will be destroyed. 

Immunizations 

Exclusion day for state required immunizations is Wednesday, February 21st, 2018.  Students who are not 

current will not be able to attend school until their records are complete. Letters will be mailed the first week of 

February to parents whose children have incomplete records.  The student will be excluded if immunization 

records are not up to date by February 21st  2018. Please arrange for your child to receive needed immunizations 

so that they can remain in school.  If you need assistance in locating a health care provider or clinic site, please 

contact your school nurse or health assistant at 503-916-5212, ext. 70599. 

Career Tech Exploration 7th Grade 

The 7GCTE - 7th Grade Career Tech Exploration was developed to establish a middle grade system for career 

readiness and to build and expand awareness of college and career opportunities among 7th graders and their 

families. Students will practice the skills that are critical to success in high-demand, high-wage careers and 

learn about the CTE programs of study available to them in their respective high schools in fields such as 

engineering, manufacturing, information technology, healthcare, design and much more.  To see a video of 7th 

Graders in action and find out more, check out the Skyline School Website. 

Questions? Ask Jet Griffith, jgriffith@pps.net 

 

 

 

 

https://www.pps.net/cms/Workspace/Section/Section.aspx?DomainID=4833
mailto:jgriffith@pps.net
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PTA Connection 

Roosevelt High School Skyline Family Night – February 20 

Roosevelt PTSA invites you to: 

Tues 2/20: FAMILY NIGHT for SKYLINE FAMILIES & STAFF.   

Come see RHS BOYS vs MADISON 

4:00 Freshman; 5:30 JV, 7:15 Varsity Game.  Come to any or all.  

Wear SKYLINE or RHS RIDER gear and colors to show your spirit.  

Mention YOUR SCHOOL for free admission.   

RHS Main gym.  Please use N Burr St. entrance by athletic field 

(Bring cash for concessions stand) 

Let's fill the house! Hope to see you there.  

 

Many Voices. ❤ One Family - Rider Family.  

Jinnet Powel 

Roosevelt HS PTA President 

503 936 0560 

jinnetandpat@gmail.com 

 

Skyline Auction Update 
Donations, what do you want this week?  DONATIONS!!! 

Thank you again for supporting our kids with your donations.   

Keep them coming! 
Info is now available on our PTA website: https://skylineschoolpta.com/auction/ 

We are looking forward to helping you recycle your gently used items or those gifts that are so precious you 

have to re-gift them. Each week we will ask for specific items, but if you already have some things set aside 

please send them in. There is a small collection area in the volunteer/copy room. It is located under the table 

across from the copy machine. We ask that your donations have a value of $25 or more. If you have a larger 

item that you would like to donate, please contact us at skylineauction@gmail.com to arrange a drop-off. 

Important: Early-bird ticket purchases end January 31st! 

You can purchase your tickets at https://goo.gl/EeZrbr 

  

 Don’t forget your Wall of Wine & Barrel of Beer donations! 

Drop them off at Plainview Grocery or email Susan at heffernan0824@gmail.com 

  

 Childcare is available at Bricks4Kids. 

Reserve at https://goo.gl/EeZrbr 

 

 

This week we are hoping to collect: 

mailto:jinnetandpat@gmail.com
https://skylineschoolpta.com/auction/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fgoo.gl%2FEeZrbr&h=ATMwNVlzQeOYZyki0iGsCuffXOdpcUMNyKQ0hJh6fJi15crDaV_iKL558Em4jpL2ULZdJACez2R3Pr7vRbl1qRDO8JUumu1W2wSmN5DQy0lj2Yn74k49UMeWCCQ_qsYrIPeM6nlFWpWqX7DQLmaKghaOlDr89ag5sM8q4V_tfOtw11DYdqC4VbWzk27_pvJ2-9wTlI7SUj956o5fGWyyhAnH5DQ2bvK-RnVJkRMT31zFl2HxSNvUOubqt5_0kNEEzTnXTffk1uNWb3DBIy8XbZP2TmQkzCYVhQ
mailto:heffernan0824@gmail.com
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fgoo.gl%2FEeZrbr&h=ATP9njncSFeMhe9gYt_pVTU9CwPP9nAkOjpPrOsDeuIYGd6lvbumuaOhkx7SBNsLCOfLVFFjmQBjRkjdwBl-WxxUeHhriVlo15U2CfpKAvLVjQ1pMNp6Z1qRWEOuJg-r29NzqZUhQ7NCmOReIDsiMbR9eEhlCvX939vMNEEy1uBSZ-CYjxt0KM4-gTaxHJCQU6i2OdSMKFdFgsJTs13is7nvSw840ClO8YVgmjbBaDABh-wcebRZfkMqkGVL1ed8kfisV1PtvYw8SnAgxQcO-cMr3GjkjaNz
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All Things Men 

Donation form @ https://goo.gl/9uY8uN 
  

Clothing Skin Care Products 

Event Tickets Jewelry/Watches 

Shoes Electronics 

Sporting gear & equipment Accessories 

Gift-cards Gift Basket 

Whiskey/Tequila Tasting Brewing Equipment 

 

2018 Community Events / Family Nights Out 

Thank you for supporting our awesome community partners! As always, if you have specific suggestions of 

businesses who may be a good fit, please pass them along to me at nicoleoanderson@gmail.com. Here are some 

upcoming events: 

February 3-11 (Saturday-Sunday) 

Shop at Garnish Apparel 

A great opportunity to pick up a gorgeous outfit for this year's auction! Or, shop a beautiful variety of 

accessories (jewelry, bags etc.) for your Valentine. Garnish is a Skyline mom-owned boutique of modern and 

flattering apparel designed and created right here in Portland. Mention Skyline school and Garnish will donate 

20% of purchases back to the school. www.garnishapparel.com 

February 20 (Tuesday) 

Chick fil a breakfast at Skyline 

The generous folks at Chick fil a are bringing breakfast sandwiches for parents during morning drop off. They 

plan to be at the school around 8am and will stay until the sandwiches are gone. Enjoy! 

March 19 (Monday) 

Chick fil a Tanasbourne Mobile Spirit Night 

We hold our "Mobile Spirit Nights" on Monday evenings between 5-7pm. Your school receives 15% of every 

mobile app order placed during that time period, even the ones not associated with your school. You can take 

the orders to-go or dine-in the restaurant and enjoy time together as a community. 

https://www.cfarestaurant.com/tanasbourne/home 

 

https://goo.gl/9uY8uN
mailto:nicoleoanderson@gmail.com
http://www.garnishapparel.com/
https://www.cfarestaurant.com/tanasbourne/home
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April 2018 

45th Parallel in St. John's 

Date and details TBD. Stay tuned! 

https://www.45thparallelwines.com 

May 23 (Wednesday) 

Rock Creek Corner 

25% of food and n/a drink purchases back to Skyline School. More details to come in the spring. 

http://www.rockcreekcorner.com 

June 8 (Friday) 

The Meating Place 

50% of butcher shop sales back to Skyline School. More details to come in the spring. 

http://meatingplacepdx.com 

 

Spring Recreational Soccer 

Register Now for Spring Recreational Soccer & Sunday Academy Trainings Package! 

1st-5th grades - to register, go to:  http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/sscreg 

Deadline to register: March 2, 2018.  

Fee:  $80 (includes uniform) (a limited # of scholarships are available) 

Kinders register for our U7 team.  

For more info., go to: http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc 

******************************* 

6th-8th grades - to register, go to:  http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysreg 

 (put "Kewley/Beller" for coach) 

Deadline to register:  February 28, 2018, to avoid late fee. 

Fee:  $60 (plus cost of uniform) 

For more info., go to: http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysrec 

******************************** 

Sunday Academy Trainings 

This spring, Skyline Soccer Club will host an "academy style" or mixed-age groups training package with a 

nationally certified youth soccer coach at Skyline field on the following Sunday afternoons during the season: 

4/8, 4/15, 4/22, 4/29 and 5/6.  

Fee: $30 for all five sessions for those who register for spring rec soccer 

Parents of K/1st-5th graders, you will register your child for the Sunday Academy Trainings Package when you 

register for spring rec soccer with SSC at the link above.  

Parents of 6th-8th graders, shoot an email to: skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com, to register your child for the 

Sunday Academy Trainings Package.  

https://www.45thparallelwines.com/
http://www.rockcreekcorner.com/
http://meatingplacepdx.com/
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/sscreg
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysreg
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysrec
mailto:skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com
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Space is limited. Those who play rec soccer will be given priority and offered the discounted price. Once rec 

soccer registration has closed, if there is still space, registration for the Sunday Academy Trainings Package will 

be opened up to everyone at the regular price. Stay tuned for further announcements.  

For more information, go to: http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc 

Questions? Send an email to Clarissa Kearns, skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc
mailto:skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com

